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NON-TECHNICAL SUMMARY  

Grays Waste Management Ltd, Ecoparc Mon, Mona 
Industrial Estate, Anglesey LL65 4RJ 

Partial Surrender application for EPR/AP3594EC. 

Version: 1.0 Date: 24 October 2016 Doc. Ref: 819A-3574-NTS 

    

 
Application Type: Partial Surrender (Low Risk)  Standard Rules Permit (SR2008 No.7)  

Site identifier: Grays Waste Management Ltd, Ecoparc Mon, Mona Industrial Estate,                

LL65 4RJ 

A Standard Rules permit SR2008No.7 EPR/AP3594EC was issued on 23rd January 2009 to 

Anglesey Ecoparc Mon Ltd and was then transferred to Grays Waste Management Ltd who are 

the current permit holders.  

Since the permit was issued back in 2009 only waste wood and plastics have been deposited 

at the site. The material being accepted is clean and uncontaminated wood and plastic for 

either bulking up (plastics) or for shredding/chipping (waste wood). The activities are being 

undertaken on site under a registered S2 and T6 waste exemption Ref No. NRW-WME008107.   

The permit holder has been advised by the local Regulatory officer that they cannot operate 

waste exemptions within the current permitted area therefore it has been suggested that a 

small area of the permitted site (within Plot 8A) where the exempted activities are being carried 

out should be surrendered.  
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The material being brought on to site is always checked before it is deposited to ensure only 

uncontaminated waste is accepted for recycling. The local Regulatory officers from NRW have 

undertaken several visual inspections of the stockpiles and I believe have not had any 

concerns regarding any possible risk of contamination to the environment or harm to human 

health. It has been discussed with the current local officer who confirmed that a Low Risk 

Surrender application could be applicable due to the fact that only low risk activities have been 

undertaken on the area and that the site has been regularly inspected by the NRW.  It has also 

been confirmed by the local officer that there is no requirement for intrinsic sampling. The 

remaining area will still benefit for the current Standard environmental permit EPR/AP3594EC.  

The storage of plastics and the storage and processing of wood will continue to be undertaken 

under relevant registered waste exemptions. 

 

An application is therefore being submitted to remove a section of the permitted site (area to 

be removed shown hatched in red on the attached plan Drawing No. 819A/3574/PS) with the 

remaining permit boundary shown in green. 


